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President’s Message 

 

Greetings 

 

As we close the year 2017 we have made 
great progress in accomplishing the task we 
set for ourselves.  I would like to thank 
everyone who helped monetarily, materially or 
with physical labor for all the work you have put 
forth to get the Sudduth House a little farther 
toward completion.  We still have a long way to 
go before it is completed but little by little we 
will succeed.  As we approach the new year 
let’s look back and see what we have 
accomplished. 

 

As we look forward to a New Year let’s all 
continue to work together to make DRGHS 
what it needs to be.  Looking forward to seeing 
you at the December fellowship meeting and 
especially the good food as well as the Show ‘n 
Tell.  This is an exciting time for DRGHS as we 
are at a place where we have looked forward 
to being since the group was formed.  I am 
looking forward to a very exciting new year for 
our group. 

 

Shirley and I want to wish you and your family 
a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 
Let’s remember what the Christmas season is 
all about.  It’s not the gifts, family or the food 
but it is the celebration of the birth of the 
Savior.  

                                                     Robert 

 

 

Installation of officers for 2018 will be held 
at this meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to check our website                                                                      
www.drghs.org           

                

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

       See you at the December Meeting 

                                                       

                 Monday, Dec. 4, 2017  

                             1:00 PM  

      Meeting to be held at the Sudduth House 

      309 N. Van Buren St., Carthage, MS 
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